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February 28, 2005 One of the nation's foremost experts on homeland security, Stephen Flynn, a senior
fellow at the prestigious Council on Foreign Relations, will speak at the University of California, San Diego on
Monday, February 28, beginning at 4:30 p.m. Flynn, a retired Coast Guard commander, is the author of the new
book "America the Vulnerable," which points out shortcomings in the country's homeland security and outlines
an alternative bold plan. The talk, sponsored by the Institute for International, Comparative and Area Studies is
free and open to the public and will be presented at The Weaver Center on the UCSD campus. For directions, or
further information, contact Leslie Kamps, (858) 822 5297 or
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